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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  

Our Nursery Federation is undergoing some changes and consultation is starting on a proposed 
new staffing structure for September 2022. 
 
In order to consult with staff and relevant official bodies it will be necessary for us to close for two 
extra INSET sessions, when all settings will be closed. 
 
Little Hayes Nursery and Speedwell Nursery will be closed as follows: 
 
 
Friday 6th May in the afternoon 
please collect your child at 1.00pm. We will be closed for the rest of the afternoon 
 
Wednesday 18th May in the morning 
We will be closed in the morning – if your child usually attends on a Wednesday afternoon, please 
bring them in as normal at 12.30pm.  
 
In addition, we will need to move the June INSET day forward to Wednesday 8th June (previously 
planned for 22nd June). 
 
 
We apologise if this causes any inconvenience, and wish to assure you that we will always try to 
keep any disruption to sessions to an absolute minimum. 
 
Thank you for your understanding 
 
 
Jet Davis Tanya Tooby 
Headteacher Headteacher 
Speedwell Nursery Little Hayes Nursery 
 
  
 
 

Little Hayes Nursery School 
Symington Road 
Fishponds 
Bristol 
BS16 2LL 

 0117 9030405 

 littlehayesn@bristol-schools.uk 

 www.littlehayes.org 

Headteacher: Mrs Tanya Tooby 

 
 

Speedwell Nursery School 
Speedwell Road 

Speedwell 
Bristol 

BS5 7SY 

 0117 9030329 

 speedwell.n@bristol-schools.uk 

 www.speedwellnurseryschool.com 

Headteacher: Ms Jet Davis 
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